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Letter from the Principal

Dear parents and carers,

| am writing to you all today from a very sunny office and | have been

reflecting on the very busy first month of the school year.

The staff and | have been very impressed with the children’s attitude
to learning and how inquisitive they are and the amount of questions

they like to ask. We always say that ‘no question is a silly question.’

In Collective Worship the children have been introduced to a variety
of styles of music. We have been appreciating country, classical and
Irish music and the have told me that they love to hear of famous

artists such as Elvis and Dolly Parton!

With this in mind, we are very pleased to have been awarded the Mu-
sic Mark, please see more details later in this newsletter. Such a won-
derful award to receive! We are also excited to announce that our
school choir and recorder groups will start after half term at lunch

time.

Have a wonderful weekend!

With best wishes
Rachel

Mrs Rachel Perkins
Principal
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Dates for your
diary

Term 1:

Friday 3rd Sep-
tember —

Friday 22nd
October

Term 2:

Tuesday 2nd
November —

Friday 17th De-
cember

PTA Spooky
Disco—21st
October.
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House Points Update
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Kind Reminders

Please be kindly reminded to keep to the speed limit in the village for the safety of
others and please do not block access for disabled residents.

Musi c Mar k

Lambourn C of E School are very proud to announce that we have been awarded
the Music Mark for our exciting and all encompassing music programme. Thank you
for the nomination Berkshire Maestros.

MUSIC MARK

SCHOOL
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Congratulatons to all th& childre wh o
Awards this week. We are all veryQiifmpr
| owi ng & hqJ dlriethy of wor k and c¢ommi en:

| earning.

Well done everyone el se, remembe ne\w
give up!

F1 WaltandIsla F-T
F2 Josie, Aarav, Julien and Eric
Year 1 Marosh, Caelen, Josh and Harry
Year 2 Sebi, Siena P, Logan and Poppy
Year 3 Isaac, Sanjana, Jarvis and Shinade
Year 4 Rex, Edie, Brooke and Riley

Year 5 Jacob, Lidia, Joanne and Alex

Year 6 Samuel, Maisie, Jae and Audra




Christian Value Medal Wi nner

Year 1 Ellie- May and Bowie
Year 2 Sebi and Siena P
Year 3 Bella and Harrison
Year 4 Theo and Jan
Year 5 Viragna and Claire

Year 6 Lily S and Charlie
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Your favourite i
is back!
on Saturday 6th November at
Lambourn Speorts Club

Gates opervars.zo - bonfive wucarr.oo -
ﬁr@\uork/mray Aty 7. 30pim:
Entry prices_geld at2019 prices (@) £4.00 per adult in advance, £5.00

on the night. Children {under 16) £2.00 in advance, £3.00 on the night; please
note, children must be accompanied by an adult.

Advance tickets on sale from early October, see our FB page for full
details of where to find them

Sen whey gor fiurthes ? Come along To-the SpovTy Clich-
Road:) and- support This cCOMmumunity event
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wv'c@ Being the parent of a child with additional needs

can be both rewarding and very hard work

l\/’_ N\
¥

Come and join us for the opportunity to meet other
parents socially, share experiences and get
information and support

Supported by the Family Support Worker Dingley’s Promise and the
SEND leads from Hungerford Nursery School and other Early Years Professionals

Advice and a Slice offers a safe space for parents to
come together. The group is open to any parent of a
child with SEND, additional needs whether

diagnosed or not.

We meet: The First Monday of the
Month (term time only) 1-2.30pm

First meeting: Monday 4th October

Venue: Hungerford Nursery School Centre for ‘*T}-
Children and Families. The Croft. Hungerford. F(lml y

Drop in no need to book Hubs

Children Welcome

'Dii\llglzg's Promise

Transforming the Early Years for children with SEND

Hungerford Nursery School
Centre for Children and Families
% ‘Everybody matters - Be the best you can be'
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v Do you live in West Berkshire?
v Isyour household income below £46,800pa?

You could qualify for £60 funding per term
towards music lessons with Berkshire Maestros
To qualify your child must be at a West Berkshire Primary School, notin

receipt of Pupil Premium and you must have a gross household monthly
income of less than £3,900 per calendar month. Applications open now.

To apply, simply complete the form here or email
us at gtbursary@berkshiremaestros.org.uk




